RETYPED AND REDACTED FROM THE ORIGINAL

May 21, 1934

Dear Mrs
Your letter to Mrs was referred to me. I
am sorry that you are so ill and are having such a hard time.
In regard to's clothing, we have recently
had a donation of some clothes that will fit her and it will be all right for
you to omit sending clothing at this time is very
destructive of her clothing and often tears it in bits. The matron says that
on this account she has no outgrown garments that would be of any use to
the younger child. She is more apt to destroy her clothing than to wear it
out. She has had very good health and is looking very well at present.
She is still very active and we are unable to give her very large doses of
thyroid on this account but she seems to be growing and her health is
good.
Very truly yours,
Superintendent